
 
  

 

 

            

Sunday 25th February  2024
Welcome to Beverley Minster. If this is your first time here do introduce yourself to one of the welcomers 
or service leaders – and sign our visitors’ book.  
 

Sunday 25th  February 2024 
     
8am   Holy Communion (BCP) 
  in the Minster Quire 
 
10.30pm  Joint Service for Lent  

In the Minster  
Mark 8: 34 – 38; Luke 4: 1 – 4; 5 – 8; 9 – 13   

 
4pm  The Crossing 
  in the Parish Hall 
 
5.30pm  Choral Evensong    

in the Minster Quire 
 
Around the churches  
9.15am Holy Communion at St Leonard's, Molescroft 
10.30am Methodist Service at St Paul’s, Tickton  
10.30am Morning Prayer at St Peter’s, Woodmansey 

Don’t forget: if you Gift Aid your offering by using the yellow envelope (and filling it in!) we 
can get the tax back - £2.50 for every £10 given 
 

Ways To Keep Up With The Minster Online: 
• www.beverleyminster.org.uk for news, service information, sermons and more. Sign up to the 

newsletter too: link on the homepage. 
• Facebook: @BevMin1 for news, updates and livestreams 
• Twitter: @Bev_Minster for news and events 
• Instagram: @beverleyminsterofficial for pictures of what we’re up to 
• YouTube: @BeverleyMinster1 for videos and livestreams 
• Search for Beverley Minster on your podcast app for our weekly sermons 
 
Office Opening times: 
Please note that the Parish Centre is open to the public at the following times: 
 Tuesday 2pm – 4pm 
 Thursday 9am – 12noon 
Outside of these times by appointment only, please contact Lauren at minster@beverleyminster.org.uk 
or 01482 868540. 
 

Breakfast @ God’s  
After the 8am service breakfast is 
served in the Parish Hall. Butties, 

toast, coffee and juice available until 
9.30am.  

Second Sunday of  
Lent 



 
 This Week at the Minster 

Monday 26th February 2024 
7pm    Taizé in the Minster Quire  
 
Tuesday 27th February 2024 
9.30am & 10.45am Time Out in the Parish Hall 
10am    Experience Easter in the Minster 
3.30pm   Youth Group in the Parish Hall 
 
Wednesday 28th February 2024 
10am    Experience Easter in the Minster 
11am    No Exploring the Minster Tour Today 
4.30pm   Junior Choir in the Parish Hall 
7.30pm   Lent Course in the Parish Hall 
 
Thursday 29th February 2024 

10am    Holy Communion (BCP) in the Minster Quire 
1.30pm   Table Tennis in the Parish Hall 
7.30pm   Choral Evensong in the Minster Quire 
 
Friday 1st March 2024 
12.30pm   Lunchtime concert in the Minster  
 
Saturday 2nd March 2024 
11am    Roof Tour in the Minster 
1pm    Exploring the Minster Tour in the Minster 
         
Sunday 3rd March 2024 
 
8am   Holy Communion (BCP) 
  in the Minster Quire 
 
9.15am @9.15 Service  

 in the Minster 
 
11pm  Holy Communion (CW) 

In the Minster  
 
4pm  The Crossing 
  in the Parish Hall 
 
5.30pm   Choral Evensong 

in the Minster Quire 
 
Around the churches  
9.15am Holy Communion at St Leonard's, Molescroft 
9.15am Holy Communion at All Saints’, Routh 
10.30am Methodist Service at St Paul’s, Tickton  
 
 



 
 Church Notices and News 

 
Mission Priest Appointment 
 

The Reverend Eileen Susanna Connolly, Assistant Curate of Sutton Park St Andrew and Wawne St 
Peter in the Deanery of Hull, has been appointed Assistant Curate (Mission Priest) of Beverley St 
John with St Martin and Routh All Saints. 
 

Eileen will be licensed by The Bishop of Hull at Beverley Minster on Wednesday 15th May.  Please 
pray for Eileen as she prepares to join us.  Thanks are due to all those who played a part in the 
appointment process. 
 
Helena Anderson: would like to thank everyone for all the cards and kindnesses during the last 
weeks. There is to be a service of Compline in the Minster on Sunday 25th February at 7pm to say 
farewell to Andrew before he is taken to Norwich for his funeral on Thursday. 
All are welcome. 
 
Friendship Group: Our next meeting will take place on Wednesday 6th March. The focus will be 
on looking at LABYRINTHS. Do join us at 2pm in the Peter Harrison room. Join us for 
refreshments and chat. How about bringing a friend? Looking forward to seeing you.  
Erica Burt 01482 874872. 
 
Sunday 10th March 
 

On 10th March the clergy and many of the staff and congregation will be away at the Parish 
Weekend at Wydale Hall. Consequently, there will only be two services that day: the 8am Holy 
Communion as usual, led by Bishop David James, and a Common Worship service of Holy 
Communion at 10.30am led by Rev. Mel Meesam. 
  
Church Mission Society Lent Boxes. Please collect a Church Mission Society (CMS) Lent Box 
from the table at the Highgate entrance and pop in any spare change you have during Lent. The 
boxes should be returned on Easter Sunday or as soon after Easter Sunday as possible. Many 
thanks. 
 
Family Morning: Thank you everyone who supported our family morning event in the Minster 
during half term through helping, telling people about it and prayer. We welcomed over 300 
people into the Minster that morning! We would like to run another one on the Monday of Holy 
Week (25th March) but need to confirm volunteers for it before we advertise. If you think you’d be 
able to help with running a craft table, serving refreshments, welcoming and signing people in, 
being in the prayer space, or with the pack down afterwards, please be in touch with Ben on 
ben@beverleyminster.org.uk or leave a message with the office. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 Church Events  

 
Minster Film Discussion Group: The next meeting will be on Monday 26th February at 7.30pm, 
in the Vicarage, when we shall be discussing the film ‘Moulin Rouge’ (Baz Luhrmann 2001). All 
welcome – contact the Vicar for details.  
 
Lent Course: This year’s Lent Course is called ‘Ways into the Word’ and will explore different 
ways of engaging with the Bible, chiefly by looking at ways in which the Bible itself shows people 
encountering the Word of God in different ways. It should provide encouragement for those who 
are not sure how to read the Bible, and stimulation for those whose Bible reading has grown stale. 
The next Session of our Lent Course will be on Wednesday 28th February at 7.30pm in the Parish 
Hall when we shall explore how Christ is the key to understanding the whole Bible. 
 
Lunchtime concerts are back: We start back with Riverside Brass on Friday March 1st with 
leek and potato soup (for St David’s day) available from 12noon in the south transept and the 
concert at 12.30. Do pick up a programme for the concerts this season which runs until mid-
November. All concerts are free with a retiring collection that goes towards the running cots of 
the Minster. 
 
Christian Aid Lent Lunches 2024: All are warmly welcomed to the Lent Lunch being hosted 
TODAY, from 12noon at St Mary’s Church, Beverley. The next Lent Lunch, 3rd March, will be 
hosted at Beverley Minster in the Parish Hall from 12noon.  
 
Our next Food and Fellowship meal is on: Tuesday 5th March, meeting at 6.45pm so that we 
can order our meals at 7pm. More details from Deena 01482 679220, you will be made to feel 
very welcome so please think about joining us. 
 
Parish weekend away 8-10th March: Due to illness a room for one or two people has become 
available. If you would like to take this opportunity to join the 55 of us already going to think about 
‘Building a Community of Faith’ please contact Martin Doolan at martindoolanuk@gmail.com. 
Hugh Meyer will be available at the end of today's service to collect final payments by cheque or 
cash. Payments can still be made through the website. 
 
Hull Lecture 2024: The old saying goes that two things one should never talk about at a dinner 
party are religion and politics. What about the two combined? Is that too toxic a mix to entertain 
in private conversation, let alone in the public square? So do God and politics mix? Join Labour MP 
Sir Stephen Timms as he explores if it is ever beneficial to mix the two at Middleton Hall, 
University of Hull, on 14th March 2024 – 7.30pm to 9.15pm. Book free tickets from 
ticketsource.co.uk/middleton-hall.  
 
 
 


